
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3rd May 2022 

  
Dear Parents, 
  
SATs Week 
 
As you are no doubt aware, your child will be sitting their SATs next week.  Children 
will be sitting tests on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
  
We aim to have a relaxed start to the day and Year 6 will be invited in from 8.30am. 
We will provide a light snack (eg. toast and squash) for the children.  We hope that 
the children will arrive at this time (8.30am) so that they can have a calm start to the 
day. Your child will be able to enter school through the hall doors.  
  
If for any reason your child cannot attend school on any of the days, could you 
please inform the school as soon as possible.   
  
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you have 
given your children, particularly over the revision period. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Year 6 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


